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Over the last two years with the COVID restrictions, planning application decisions have taken more 

time than pre pandemic. Hopefully, with most of the restrictions now lifted this will in turn 

accelerate the decision making process made by the District Council.  

Between 1st April 2021 and 31st March 2022, the Parish Council received 55 applications and of this 

the Parish Council recommended approval for 49.  

The applications ranged from the usual tree pruning, extensions etc to larger applications including 

the erection of 16 dwellings eats of 66 Thrapston rd which the Parish Council has recommended for 

approval however the final decision still remains with the District Council.  

The Parish Council continues to review all planning applications, taking into account any changes 

which may affect the village both visually and from traffic, noise, environmental issues etc to allow 

the most satisfactory decision to be made. 
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